Town of Litchfield
Notice of Public Hearing of the

Board of Finance

The Board of Finance of the Town of Litchfield will hold a Public Hearing at the Litchfield Intermediate
School auditorium, Plumb Hill, on Thursday April 28, 2022 at 7:00 PM at which itemized estimates of
expenditures of the Town for the ensuing fiscal year shall be presented and at which all persons shall be

heard in regard to any appropriation which they are desirous that the Board should recommend or
reject.
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Dated at Litchfield, Connecticut thi“ " _day of April, 2022.

A majority of the Board of Finance
Town of Litchfield
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